
“JESUS CHRIST IS LORD” 

Shoreacres Bible Chapel 
370 Shoreacres Road, Burlington ON  L7L 2H5 

Email: mail@Shoreacres.ca Web: www.Shoreacres.ca 

Find out more about Shoreacres by picking up an 
Information Pamphlet from the literature display. 

 

 

Continue steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in it 

with thanksgiving!  

 

Please pray… 
• for Betty Harrison: She is still in JBH but the intravenous 

antibiotic seems to be working. 

• for Olga Sipos: She was going through cataract surgery on 

Friday. 

• for Margo Cann: She is now on antibiotics for severe 

pneumonia. 

• for Jack Baker: Pray for the Lord’s blessing on Jack as he 
continues in Armenia for another week. 

• for Sid & Karen Halsband: Their letter last week gives thanks 

for financial support, and they bless the assembly for 60 years 

of faithful witness. 

 

 

Activities for This Week 
  

Wednesday (May 1st) 

→8:45 am 

Men, meet for breakfast at the 
Harvest Table. Bring a friend if you 

can. 

Wednesday (May 1st) 

→7:00 pm, refreshments. 

→7:15-8:15 pm, prayer 

time. 

This evening will be a time of 

assembly prayer around the small 

tables. Come and be blessed. 

Wednesday (May 1st) 

→8:15 pm 

Deacons’ meeting. 

Thursday (May 2nd) 
 

Awana Children’s Sessions have 

ended for the season. They will 
resume in September.  

  

Next Sunday at Shoreacres 
The speaker in the Family Bible Hour on May 5th   

will be David Humphreys, on “God’s Three Greatest 

Blessings.” See Romans 8.  

Services and Activities Today 
 60th Anniversary Sunday, April 28, 2019 

 

9:30 

am 

 
 

Breaking of Bread/Worship/The Lord’s Supper  
“Look at my hands and my feet. It is I myself! Touch me and 

see; a ghost does not have flesh and bones, as you see I 
have.”    Luke 24:39 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

11:00 
 

 

 
12:30  

 

 

2:00 pm 

 
 

 

 

The speaker in the Family Bible Hour and again 

this afternoon, is Lew Worrad.  Kevin Wilson is 

chairman. 

 

Luncheon in the lower fellowship room. Everyone 

is welcome! 
 

A 60th Anniversary Celebration of special music, 

praise, and a thanksgiving devotion. 

 

 

 

The elder on call in April is Jim Currie. If you 

would benefit from a personal visit please call  

905-637-2067 or email curriej@sympatico.ca 

 

 For families with little children, there is a 

nursery available during both services, from 

9:30 till 12:00.   

From 10:30-10:50 am, enjoy some time with 

friends and visitors, over a cup of tea or 

coffee served in the Gym.  

The Library is also open during this interval. 

Drop in and say hello, and see our good 

selection of Christian books and videos.  

 
 

 

mailto:mail@Shoreacres.ca
http://www.shoreacres.ca/


Special Notes  
 

  Advance notice - Ladies - Our closing dinner will be held on 

Tuesday, May 28th at 6:30 PM.  Our special guests will be from 

Niagara Christian Gleaners.  They will tell how Ontario's surplus 
& non-marketable vegetables are obtained and converted into 

dehydrated soup mix, which is distributed to needy people around 

the world.  A scrumptious dinner will be prepared by a special 

guest. 
Tickets will be on sale beginning next Sunday at a cost of $10.00, 

and may be purchased from Claire or Sandra. 
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                      SERVING  

                      THE LORD  

                      TOGETHER 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to… 

SHOREACRES BIBLE CHAPEL 
60th Anniversary Sunday, April 28, 2019 

     At Shoreacres, we are CHRISTIANS. This means 
that our theme from year to year has always been 

thanksgiving to JESUS because: 

 

“He was pierced for our transgressions, he was 

crushed for our iniquities; the punishment that 
brought us peace was on him, and by his wounds we 

are healed.  

“We all, like sheep, have gone astray, each of us has 

turned to our own way; and the LORD has laid on 
him the iniquity of us all.“              

Isaiah 53:5,6 


